## RUNNEMEDE PUBLIC SCHOOLS MARY E. VOLZ



509 W. THIRD AVENUE RUNNEMEDE, NJ 08078-1299

(856) 931-5353 FAX (856) 931-1827

Steve PiliSteve MaloneyPrincipalAssistant Principal

May 23, 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We will administer the Science section of the New Jersey Student Learning Assessment (NJSLA) to students in grades 5 and 8 this week. This assessment is designed to match the content and skills outlined in the New Jersey Student Learning Standards that guide our classroom instruction. The remaining testing schedule is below:

Week of May 23rd - 6th, 7th, & 8th Grade - Make-up testing 5th Grade - Science (Tues/Wed) 8th Grade - Science (Tues/Wed)

Please make every effort to ensure that your child arrives at school on time and gets a good night's sleep. It's also important that every student brings a fully charged chromebook to school. Students are encouraged to bring in headphones/earbuds. **However, airpods/wireless headphones, and cell phones are not permitted in the classroom during testing**. We expect to receive assessment results towards the end of the summer, and these results will be distributed to parents. Thank you and have a great day!

Sincerely,

Steven Maloney